
 

 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to our sales representative. 
 
 

NOTICE: STG Window Payment Updates 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
ACH payment from ePay on the STG web site www.stgusa.com is currently unavailable 
and will be restored on Monday 06/27.  Please continue using one of the following 
options to pay the window fees at our stations in the meantime: 
 
 

 ePay on the STG web site using credit card for payment 
 Check 
 PayCargo 


